
 
  

Office of the President 
December 5, 2017 
 
Daemen College 
Faculty and Staff 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
  
I hope you are having a productive and rewarding semester. I am writing with good news.  
 
First, thanks to scheduling changes at Kleinhans Music Hall, Daemen will be able to take advantage of a more 


